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WIN PRESIDENT & CEO CHRISTINE QUINN ON 2024 ELECTION OUTCOME

NEW YORK, NY – Christine C. Quinn, President & CEO of Win, the largest provider of housing and

supportive services for homeless families with children in New York City and the nation, issued the

following statement today in response to the election of Donald Trump:

"New York City and the nation at large faces a homelessness crisis that demands compassionate, holistic

solutions. As Donald Trump now stands to become the next President of the United States, Win remains

absolutely resolved in our commitment to advancing policies that will end family homelessness.

We know that our diversity only makes us stronger, and we have zero tolerance for dangerous rhetoric

that seeks to divide our communities and inflict pain on those who are most vulnerable. At Win, we will

continue to stand arm in arm with our families – many of whom have sought refuge in New York City,

fleeing unimaginable trauma and oppression. Nothing will change our commitment to building a more

accepting, compassionate, and supportive city.

We know that we can only bring an end to the homelessness crisis through inclusive and humane

policies. We are hopeful the Trump Administration will act in good faith to advance compassionate

policies that create solutions to the challenges we face. Win remains ready to work with any and all

partners in our mission to end family homelessness.”
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